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Dear Year 6 of 2025, 

Next week you will be taking your SATs tests in Reading, Grammar, Spelling and Maths. We 
know that some of you may be feeling a little anxious, and so we wanted to take this 
moment to tell you how proud we are of the way you have worked: over the last eight 
months in Year 6, you have made great progress and shown us just how brilliant you can be. 

But let’s be clear — SATs do not define you. These tests cannot measure everything that 
makes you special. They don’t see your creativity, your musical and artistic talents, your 
athletic skills, your kindness, or your generosity. They don’t know about the wonderful things 
you do at Farfield and beyond — your cooking and gardening talents, your unwavering 
loyalty, or your brilliant imagination. Some of you are incredible big - and little - brothers and 
sisters; some of you can cheer up your friends with silly jokes and hugs; all of you have 
unique and special talents which make you - YOU. 

Always remember, SATs are just one week of your journey — a chance to show how much 
you have learned and grown. No matter the outcome, you are already a success in our 
eyes.  

So, as you step into this week, take a deep breath, do your best, and know that we are all 
so proud of who you are. 

You are a Farfield child. You are unique. You are amazing. 

Good luck, and always remember this: 

"You’re off to great places! Today is your day! Your mountain is waiting, so get on your way!" 
— Dr. Seuss 

With all our best wishes, 

Mrs Dobkin and Miss Jones 
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